
 
 

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING  
PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO SPOKANE MUNICIPAL CODE 

SECTION 17C.130.310 INDUSTRIAL ZONE FENCES 

(Proposed Ordinance No. C35384) 
 
Notice is hereby given that there will be a public hearing before the City of Spokane 
City Council on May 9, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, Lower 
Level of City Hall, 808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard, Spokane, Washington, to 
receive public testimony on a proposed ordinance to amend Section 17C.130.310, 
Industrial Zone Fences, of the Spokane Municipal Code. Full project details can 
be found at: https://my.spokanecity.org/projects/electric-fence-text-amendment-
update/  
 

This amendment was submitted via private application by Electric Guard Doc 
LLC and would allow business owners in Light Industrial (LI) and Heavy 
Industrial (HI) zones to install electric fence security systems inside a non-
electrified perimeter fence.  The goal is to provide secure locations for 
businesses to operate and store equipment and merchandise outdoors while 
balancing safety and security.    
 

Written comments and oral testimony at the public hearings for these proposed 
actions will be made part of the public record. Only the applicant, persons 
submitting written comments and persons testifying at a hearing may appeal the 
decision of the City Council. 
 
Any person may submit written comments on the proposed actions or call for 
additional information at: 
 
Planning & Development Department 
Attn:  Boris Borisov, Assistant Planner 
808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard 
Spokane, WA 99201-3329 
Phone (509) 625-6156 
bborisov@spokanecity.org 
 
More information on the process:  The City Council will be briefed on this 
proposal on Monday, April 25, 2016 at 3:30 p.m.  There is no public testimony at 
the briefing.  The 1st Reading of the ordinance before City Council is scheduled 
for Monday, May 2, 2016.  Generally, no presentations are made at the 1st 
reading, and no public testimony is taken at the 1st reading. The 2nd reading and 
public hearing for the proposed amendment is scheduled for Monday, May 9, 
2016, at 6:00 p.m., as indicated above.  At this meeting there will be opportunity 
for public testimony.  The public may also submit written comment to the City 
Council at citycouncil@spokanecity.org.  The City Council reserves the right to 
continue this public hearing.   
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AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of 
Spokane is committed to providing equal access to its facilities, programs and 
services for persons with disabilities.  The Spokane City Council Chamber in the 
lower level of Spokane City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd., is wheelchair 
accessible and also is equipped with an infrared assistive listening system for 
persons with hearing loss. Headsets may be checked out (upon presentation of 
picture I.D.) at the City Cable 5 Production Booth located on the First Floor of the 
Municipal Building, directly above the Chase Gallery or through the meeting 
organizer. Individuals requesting reasonable accommodations or further 
information may call, write, or email Christine Cavanaugh at (509) 625-6383, 808 
W. Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA, 99201; or ccavanaugh@spokanecity.org. 
Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may contact Ms. Cavanaugh at (509) 
625-6383 through the Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us 
forty-eight (48) hours before the meeting date.    
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